

April 20, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: No

Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.

Application for 2011 Electricity Distribution Rates

EB-2011-0049

Please find enclosed Norfolk Power's response to Interrogatories from Board Staff and the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) in the above noted rate application.

Copies of all responses will also be sent to all other registered parties of this proceeding.

Sincerely,

Brad Randall, P.Eng President and CEO

Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.

70 Victoria Street

P.O. Box 588

Simcoe ON N3Y 4N6

519-426-4440

brandall@norfolkpower.on.ca